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As a medical patient and business owner in the new england cannabis industry, I am 
strongly opposed to this bill's unnecessary testing and regulations aimed at 
hamstringing the medical cannabis industry. 
Giving out of state corporations an edge over local / in-state businesses in the form of 
unnecessary testing and regulation is the opposite of what Maine should be doing.


